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Comments to the Author

This letter to the editor addresses an important and under-discussed management issue in COVID-19
and focuses on the ventilatory management of patients with COVID-19 in the setting of underlying
neuromuscular disease, which has not previously been explored in the literature, even in society-
specific guidelines and reviews.



